
 

 

To: All Western United Life Medicare Supplement Agents in Nevada 

 

Re: Revised Application  

The Western United Life Medicare Supplement application in Nevada has been 

updated in accordance to the MACRA 2020 changes. 

 

The revised Western United Life Nevada application has been updated in 

accordance to the MACRA 2020 changes and is effective 7-1-19. For paper 

applications, Western United Life will allow cut off signature date of 7-26-19, to 

be received by 8-1-19. 

 

The biggest change is the plan choice section. We wanted to make it easy for 

insureds and agents to know what plan choices were available to them based 

on the MACRA updates. We also removed claim number and replaced it with 

MBI#, as everyone is now being assigned an MBI#. 

 

The updated app will go live on the web 07/01/2019. 
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